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All Saints’ CE Primary School, Trysull 
Newsletter 

6TH March 2020         Issue 8 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Kent 

Value for Spring 2: Justice 

 

Animal Man 
 

The children had a lovely time with the visit 
from an ‘Animal lady’ on Monday morning. 

They saw tarantulas, mini beasts, snakes, honey 
bear, skunks and owls and even very bravely 

held some of the animals. 
 

Thank you to the PTFA for arranging this visit. 

Attendance for week ending 06.03.2020                               

           Lates 

Reception -    100%   0   
Beech  -    96.0%   2    
Elm  - 95.0%   1     
Oak  - 100%      1 
 
Whole School - 97.22%  4 
 

Well done to both Reception & Oak Classes!! 

 

World Maths Day 

On Thursday 12th March we will be holding a 
maths day to celebrate World Maths Day 2020. 
There will be lots of prizes and awards available 

for all the children who demonstrate 
mathematical skill as well as courage and 

perseverance. 
 

 We are asking that the children come dressed 
up in costume to make the day a little more 

exciting! There will be prizes for this too! 
Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS EVENING 
 

Parent evenings for year groups 1 – 6 will be held 
on Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd April and 
Reception on Wednesday 1st April only. 
 
Please book your appointment via 
teachers2parents website. A letter has been 
emailed to all parents with instructions on how to 
follow the process.  
 
Nursery parent evening is on Thursday 2nd April. 
Please return the paper slip to Miss Broad as soon 
as possible.  
 
There will also be the opportunity to visit the 
annual Scholastic Book Fair. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS RELIEF DAY 

We will be fundraising for Sports Relief next Friday. 

Please make a donation via parentpay.  

From Monday 9th March we will be selling a limited 

number of official wristbands which can be bought for £1 

each. 

On Friday 13th March children can come into school 

dressed in something sporty and donate £1 towards this 

charity.  

NURSERY 2020 APPLICATIONS  

If your child was born between September 2016 and 

August 2017 and you would like them to start 

Nursery in September 2020, please ensure you 

advise the school office by 31st March 2020. The 

office will require a copy of your child’s birth 

certificate.  
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PTFA ‘Aspire’ Magazine 

The magazine raises money for the school and 

therefore the children by advertising. 

 If anyone would like to submit any articles, 

they would be most welcome. The articles can 

be very varied but need to be of interest to 

families e.g. short stories, interesting hobbies, 

achievements, lifestyle, recipes.  

Please contact either Jenny Wright - Mom of 

Sophie in year 5 or the school office with your 

submissions asap. 

Thank you  

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

The children dressed up as a fictional book 

character of their choice, in place of wearing 

their school uniform this week.  Children had a 

whole school worship where they saw and discussed 

each others’ book character costume. The children 

took part in a treasure hunt during the afternoon.  

Thank you to all parents for the tremendous effort 

made with the costumes, they all looked amazing!     

 

 

FOOTBALL TEAM  

Well done to the football team who have 
played another match this week against 

Blakeley. 
 

The team won the match 5 - 2 
 

The team play again on Thursday 12th 
March 3.45 pm against St Johns’ Swindon.   

 
All children and parents are welcome to  

support 
 
 

 

Thank you to all parents and pupils for 
adhering to our uniform and jewellery 

policies in school.  
 

COVID-19 

The Department for Education has launched a helpline for parents, staff and young 

people to answer questions about COVID-19 related to education. Please call 0800 046 

8687 8am to 6pm, Mon to Fri if you have any queries regarding coronavirus and 

education.  

PE DAYS & PE KITS 

A reminder of which day each class have PE 

Oak class – Tuesday and Friday 
Elm – Tuesday (Swimming) and Wednesday 

Beech – Tuesday and Wednesday 
Chestnut – Monday and Friday 

 
Please ensure that all children have both an 

indoor and outdoor PE kit in school at all 
times.  

Thank you 
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Merits 
Children from each class are awarded a merit certificate in assembly every Friday  

Reception: Luna Judge For super focus whilst developing a new method of transport 

Year 1: Lewis James  For trying and being resilient with his writing  

Year 2: Tamsin Taak  For excellent inference skills and understanding of show not tell 

Year 3: Max Yorke   For accurate understanding and application of decimal knowledge 

Year 4: Lottie Harvey Creating an informative and impactful newspaper report  

Year 5: Reuben Farrell For an excellent description of Dr Mortimer’s mystery object! 

Year 6: Isobel Onions For creating a precise description of Dr Mortimer’s mystery object 

 
  

 Values Awards 
Each week children from each year group are awarded a badge for demonstrating a Christian value 

whilst in or around school. 

Compassion Gracie Dudley     For building friendships in the class and sharing beautifully 

Service  Bonnie Wallace   For choosing to stay in at break to finish her English work  

Perseverance Maddox Dixon     For trying really hard in gymnastics even though he found some of the  
                    balances tricky 

 
Courage  Archie Wood     Believing in himself to accurately locate countries and continents  

Generosity Connor Gittus     Working in a team during our E-Zone trip  

Justice  Amelia Brailsford  For always being an exemplary role model and doing the right thing 

Trust  Marisa Jordan     For always being a friend others can rely on  
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Week Dates Events   

Week 3 Thursday 12th March Football Match v St John’s at Trysull 

Thursday 12th March World Maths Day – Children to dress up 

Friday 13th March Sports Relief – Children to come in sports kit 

Week 5 Tuesday 24th March Swimming Gala at Wombourne Leisure Centre 

Wednesday 25th March Year 4 Cross Country Finals  

Thursday 26th March Years 5 & 6 Cross Country at Westfield 

Friday 27th March Non uniform – Bring a bottle or Easter egg  for the 
Easter Fair 

Week 6 Monday 30th March Easter Fair – EYFS and Years 1 & 2 

 Tuesday 31st March Easter Fair – Key Stage 2 

 Wednesday 1st April Parents evening - 3.40 - 6.30 pm and Book Fair 

 Thursday 2nd April Parents evening - 3.40 - 6.30 pm and Book Fair 

 Friday 3rd April Easter service at church – 2.30 pm 

Easter Break (Monday 6th April – Friday 17th April) 

Week 1 Monday 20th April Pupils return to school 

Week 2 Tuesday 28th April Years 1 & 2 – E-Zone visit 

Week 3 Thursday 7th May  Class photographs 

Friday 8th May MAY DAY – School Closed 

Week 5 Monday 11th May SATs week 

Week 6   

Half Term (Monday 25th May – Friday 29th May) 

 

Please see below the calendar for the Spring & Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


